Librarian's Report 5/2/16

- Celeste and Jenni have had their first work day, uncovered a bunch of day lilies and cleaned up areas where bark and rock have been displaced throughout the winter.
- Planning for the Mancos Half Marathon is going well, course is (mostly) designated and sponsorships are rolling in - currently have just over \$4,000 worth of sponsors with more verbal commitments that are yet to be received. Push for registrations and pulling together of course information and event logistics are next steps. 2 months out!
- (Almost) final draft of the Mill Levy message is available and will be distributed at the meeting John Chrastka at <u>everylibrary.org</u> is giving a second review and will be providing feedback, but his initial impression was that it was coming together nicely.
- Peter Eppard completed repairs to the chairs that were damaged over the course of the last few years - they look great! We will be placing a surveillance camera on the front porch to deter future damage.